|

Dovils Lake High School Activitios Office
Jason Wiberg, Activities Diroctor

1601 N. College Drive

Devils Lake, ND 58301
(701)-662-1205

TO: Mr. Matt Fetsch & NDHSAA Board of Directors
FROM: Jason Wiberg, Devils Lake AD

RE: Lake Region Girls’ Basketball Tournament
DATE: Jan. 4, 2017

I am writing you this letter to ask permission for the Devils Lake JV Girls’ Basketball
Team to be allowed to participate in the Lake Region Girls’ Basketball Tournament on
Nov. 30, Dec. 1 and 2, 2017. This tournament starts one day before the first allowable
game for Class “A” basketball teams. Our participants will get in nine days of practice
before they are allowed to play in the tournament (Nov20, 21, 22, 24, 25, 26, 27,28 &
29).

This has been approved by NDHSAA in the past and I hope this will continue so that we
are able to fill our Class “B” Lake Region Girls” Basketball Tournament. Thank you
very much for your time and consideration on this matter.
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